RESPONSE RECEIVED BY PAEC 29/06/2018

PAEC Inquiry into the 2018-19 Budget Estimates — Questions taken on notice and
further information agreed to be supplied at the hearing

Minister Allan, Major Projects, Wednesday, 30 May 2018

Question 1
1. With respect to the agreement with the AFL, has the lease been signed?

Response
No lease with the AFL has been signed as yet.

Question 2
2. With respect to the agreement with the AFL can the probity audit that was undertaken be made
available to the Committee?

Response

Government entered into a direct negotiation with the AFL regarding the redevelopment of Etihad
Stadium. A probity audit is not required in a direct negotiation with one party. On that basis, no
probity audit was undertaken.

Question 3
3. With reference to BP3 p. 145 please provide details as to why only 10 of the 15 projects are to be
delivered in accordance with contracted cost and contracted scope?

Response

Five projects have not been included in the BP3 targets for the three respective performance
measures (on contracted timeliness, budget and scope) as they are long-term precinct development
projects, which do not have contracted costs, timeframes and scopes locked in at this point in time.
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